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Robert Quillin Honored with Excellence 
Award 
A Michigan Conference pastor working in the cities of 
Saginaw-St. Charles is this year’s recipient of the Doctor of 
Ministry Excellence in Research award. Robert Quillin was 
recently recognized for his project, “Developing Jewish 
Awareness Seminars: A Model Implemented in Adventist 
Churches in Michigan.” 
 
Dr. Quillin has 16 years’ experience as a teacher and 
administrator in denominational schools in New England 
and Michigan, and has served for 28 years as a pastor. He 
is a member of the Phi Kappa Phi Honor society, the North 
American Division Jewish Advisory council, and has 
participated in the World Jewish-Adventist Council in 
Jerusalem. He has conducted Jewish awareness seminars 
since 1986. 
 
Dr. Quillin is married to the former Linda Irving. They have four married children and nine 
grandchildren. 

 
Meet the DMin office staff – here to serve you 

 
 

 
Yvonna Applewhite, Assistant for Instruction & Learning 
 
Yvonna will assist you as you progress through the program, helping you stay 
on track and on schedule. She will coordinate your project defense and 
graduation preparations. Contact her at 1-269-471-3552, or 
dminacademics@andrews.edu.  

 
 

 
Kenley Hall, DMin Project Coach 
 
Kenley will guide you through the doctoral project proposal process and answer 
your questions about writing the project report/dissertation. He is also one of the 
teachers for the DMin Project Proposal class, and coordinates the project 
advisor selection process. You can reach Kenley at 1-269-471-6366, 
kenley@andrews.edu.  

 

 
Joynene Neal, Assistant for Administration and Finance 
 
Joy schedules appointments, keeps program policy records, and processes 
payments for program expenses. She is fluent in Spanish and will be available 
to serve DMin participants in the Hispanic Ministry cohorts. Joy can be reached 
at 1-269-471-6130, or jneal@andrews.edu.  

 

 

 
 
Rita Pusey, Assistant for Marketing and Enrollment 
 
Rita manages the DMin website and informational materials, answers questions 
about the program, processes applications and registration of courses. Contact 
Rita at 1-269-471-3544, 1-800-717-6244, or dmin@andrews.edu.  
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Summer 2008 Graduates 

 
Doctor of Ministry graduates are, front row: John Shumba, Roberto Rothermel, Wellington Chapi, 
Aimable Niyobuhungiro, Manuel Moral, Jerry Arnold, Raymond House. Back row: William Hughes 
(partially hidden), with Professor Skip Bell. Not pictured: Edison Gonzalez, Elena Zhigankova. 
Richard Marker graduated in absentia. 
 

  
Plan NOW for joining the Doctor of Ministry 
program in 2009!  
 
Cohorts are forming for concentrations in 
 
● Health Care Chaplaincy (launching February) 
● Hispanic Ministry (launching September) 
● Leadership (in residence, for non-NAD pastors only) 
● Youth Ministry (launching October) 
 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to start the 
application process! 

 

 

 

 
Director, Doctor of Ministry Program  
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